
        
 

Dear Skiers, Snowboarders, and Parents/Guardians, 

 

It is that time of year again when we start thinking about another fun season on the slopes. For many 

families, it is also the time of year for purchasing season passes to local mountains.  The Merrimack Middle 

School Ski and Snowboard Club gladly continues over 14 years of collaboration with Crotched Mountain in 

Bennington, NH.  For the 2020 season our club will continue to offer MMS families 2 great benefits: 

 

1. Those who purchase passes, lessons, and rental packages through our club will enjoy discounted 

prices not available to the public at this time.   

 

2. For those who want to participate in the club we will transport MMS students to and from Crotched 

Mountain on a coach bus for the following Thursdays this winter: January 9, 16, 23, 30, February 6; 

with a make-up date of February 13.  The bus will leave the MMS parking lot by 2:30 p.m. and 

return to MMS by 8:00 p.m.   

 

If you are only interested in purchasing discounted passes through our club please go to 

www.crotchedmtn.com/voyager-program/ 

 Review the products and pricing.  Click Buy Now.  Login: CMMERMS    Password: mmsmember  

 

If you are interested in purchasing a package and would like us to transport your child to and 

from the mountain, please attend the registration meeting.  This meeting is essential even for returning club 

members. Priority is given to those who attend and we will only be able to take 52 students on the bus.  At the 

meeting we will review the required paperwork and provide instructions for purchasing your packages online.  

There is a $104.00 transportation fee in addition to the cost of passes, lessons, and rental fees, so we ask that 

you please bring a personal check to the registration meeting.  There will be a representative from Crotched 

Mountain on hand to answer your questions.  We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jill Smith 

Math Teacher on team 7-2 

Coordinator of the MMS Ski and Snowboard Club 

 

Registration Meeting 

 
Tuesday, November 5, 2020   6:30 – 7:15 p.m.   Cafeteria 

 

  

For questions regarding the club, please contact Jill Smith at jill.smith@sau26.org 

For questions regarding pass, please contact Amy Daniels at adaniels@crotchedmtn.com 

Become a Member of the 

Merrimack Middle School 

Ski and Snowboard Club 
And enjoy winter fun at Crotched Mountain! 
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